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Hays - DNR, Peter <peter.hays@state.co.us>

WCR7 Berthoud Construction Traffic 
3 messages

Mike Coleman <mcoleman@smwllc.com> Fri, Jul 30, 2021 at 10:50 AM
To: "peter.hays@state.co.us" <peter.hays@state.co.us>
Cc: Mike Coleman <mcoleman@lpbroadband.net>

Mr. Hays,

 

I live on Alpine Sky Drive in Berthoud and have been impacted by the mining permit that has been issued to remove dirt
from the old motor cross track to be used on the I25 construction project.

 

The operations extended beyond the day shift we have been dealing with. The truck traffic went beyond midnight last
night! They are using engine breaks and creating extensive noise that is affecting our ability to sleep.

 

Why are they using WCR7 in the first place since the permit that I read shows that they would use the east access to the
mining site?

 

One of the trucks this week failed to stop before checking for traffic and would have collided with me if I hadn’t alerted him
with my pickup truck horn. He swerved to avoid contact.

 

Please call me today to discuss this issue in more detail and hopefully provide a solution for this noise and safety
concern.

 

Thank you.

 

~ Mike Coleman

970.405.9660

mcoleman@LPbroadband.net

 

Hays - DNR, Peter <peter.hays@state.co.us> Mon, Aug 2, 2021 at 3:26 PM
To: Mike Coleman <mcoleman@smwllc.com>

Mr. Coleman,

Your complaint against the Motorcross Pit was received by the Division.  A previous complaint and your complaint are
under investigation by the Division. 

Peter S. Hays 
Environmental Protection Specialist
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I am working remotely and can be reached at 970.703.3767. 

P 303.866.3567 Ext. 8124  |  F 303.832.8106  
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
peter.hays@state.co.us  |  https://drms.colorado.gov

[Quoted text hidden]

Hays - DNR, Peter <peter.hays@state.co.us> Mon, Aug 2, 2021 at 3:27 PM
To: Gavin Madsen <gmadsen@sema.inc>

Gavin,

The attached email is a complaint against the Motorcross Pit from Mr. Coleman. 

Peter S. Hays 
Environmental Protection Specialist

I am working remotely and can be reached at 970.703.3767. 

P 303.866.3567 Ext. 8124  |  F 303.832.8106  
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
peter.hays@state.co.us  |  https://drms.colorado.gov
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